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I refer to your con-espondence to Mr. Patrick Byrne, Mr. Kealan Reynolds and Mr. Bruce Misstear, 
dated 1 '' September 2009 . 

As you are aware, the Ageiicy re-opened the oral hearing in relation to the above referenced waste 
licence application on Monday 27"' April and it concluded on Wednesday 29'" April, 2009. 

In these circumstances, I am to advise that the Agency cannot consider any further infonnatioii in 
relation to the application and is returning the three copies of your correspondence to you. 

Yours sincerely 

AnaBolger " 
Programme Officer 
Environineiit a1 Li cens ing P ro gramme 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


